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Dear Parents and Carers 
  
Open Evening Thursday 26th September 2024 - 4.30pm – 7.30pm 
 
The staff and students of Imberhorne School extend a warm invitation for you and your child to 
attend our Open Evening on Thursday 26th September. We hold the evening across both school 
sites (Windmill Lane, East Grinstead RH19 2DT and Imberhorne Lane, East Grinstead RH19 1QY) to 
allow students and parents to experience the dual aspects of the school whilst demonstrating 
what the school feels like as students journey from Year 7 to Year 13. We will be open for visits 
between 4.30pm and 7.30pm, providing plenty of opportunity to speak to our teachers and 
students about their experience of the school and to help gauge the distinctive character of a 
split site school. Student-led tours will be available at both sites with the last tours commencing at 
7.15pm. 
  
Presentations - Main Hall, Imberhorne School, Imberhorne Lane, RH19 1QY at 5.30pm and 6.30pm 
Presentations from myself, and Miss Kitty Marlborough - Deputy Headteacher, as well as our students, 
will be held at the Imberhorne Lane site. We will provide you with an opportunity to hear about life at 
the school, our values, aspirations and achievements. Please use the link below to book your place at 
one of the talks, due to the capacity of the main hall there is a limit of 3 tickets per family. 
 
https://buytickets.at/imberhorne 

 
Open Mornings 
We also offer tours of both sites during a ‘working’ school day. These tours will take place each 
morning at both school sites, week beginning Monday 30th September. Bookings for these tours can 
be made via our online booking system which will be available from Tuesday 24th September 2024.  
  
https://buytickets.at/imberhorne 
 
We look forward to welcoming you and we are committed to supporting you and your child as you 
consider this most important next step in their educational journey. 

  

Yours faithfully 
  
Mr Matthew Whatford 
Headteacher 
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